
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF  
MAY 21, 2024 BOARD OF 

ALDERMEN MEETING 
 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Aldermen of the 

Town of St. Lucie Village scheduled for May 21, 2024, 

is cancelled due to a lack of quorum.  The Board’s next 

regular meeting remains scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on June 

18, 2024, at the Village Hall. 

 

 


